
 
 

Department of California 
District 28 

 
Monterey Cypress Unit 694 

November 19, 2023 
 
 

Madam President, District officers and Unit Presidents, 
 
I apologize for not being present, but I am doing community service hours raising 
money to help families who have children with pediatric cancer today. 
 
 I am pleased to report that for the month of October, Unit 694 was busy.  Our auxiliary 
partnered with our post to conduct two Monday night dinners.  We were also very 
successful with having the return of our famous Octoberfest.     
 
Our next exciting fundraiser is our Holiday Bunco on December 2nd.  We invite you to a 
Soup and Salad dinner for $10 starting at 5pm before we start to play at 6:45.  The fee 
is $20 to play.  It will be a fun night. 
 
We are currently also actively working on finding military families expecting babies to 
have a baby shower as was suggested for the units to do so.    
 
Our unit has also started to work on mid-year reports and plan to have them completed 
by the due dates. 
 
As a newbie president, I truly appreciate all the help and support I am receiving from the 
members of Unit 694.  I cannot thank my officers for guiding me in my duties as 
president.  I would also like to thank our district officers for having the last couple of 
trainings.  For us newbies, it has been very informational.  For the experienced 
officers/presidents, they have been excellent refreshers.  Again, thank you. 
 
 

 
This concludes my report. 
 
Respectfully, 
Lupe C. Martinez 
President - Unit 694 


